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September 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I am writing to inform you about the changes to our school’s uniform policy, which will come into 
operation from September 2023.  These changes are in response to the cost of living and DfE 
guidance to ensure the cost of school uniform is reasonable and secures the best value for money 
for parents and carers.  
 
School Uniform: 
 
Trousers – dark charcoal grey (replacing navy blue) 
 
Skirt – pleated, dark charcoal grey (replacing navy blue) 
 
PE Uniform:   
 
A plain navy skort is now permitted (logo not required)  
 
Plain navy football/rugby socks (house colours no longer required) 
 
There will be a phased rollout of this new policy. This means that we do not expect you to buy new 
uniform immediately. Instead, when you need to buy new uniform, you should buy items that comply 
with the updated policy from September 2023.  
 
Yours sincerely,   
 

 
 
Karen Clinton 
Headteacher 
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